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Congressman Scott Garrett’s Statement Regarding on Corzine’s 
Comments Regarding Vice-President Cheney 

 
WASHINGTON, DC – “Comparing the Vice-President of the United States, who also serves as the 
President of the U.S. Senate, to a brutal and murderous dictator like Saddam Hussein is inappropriate in 
any context.   
 
“Sen. Corzine’s comments show unwillingness on his part, and on the part of Democrats in Congress, 
to address important issues like Social Security reform, and instead demonstrate their preference for 
partisan, childish rhetoric and gridlock over good-faith negotiations that will produce real, positive 
results for the American people.” 
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